
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 September 6th : Open House 
 September 7th: Short First Day 

of school Owls, Honeybees (2-
day), Turtles (DISMISSAL AT 
10:45) 

 September 8th: Short First Day 
of School- Owls, Whales, 
Honeybees (3-day) 

 September 11th: First day of EMC 
 September 6-September 8: Book 

Fair 
 September 20: Picture day for 

3-day Whales and 3-day 
honeybees 

 September 21: Picture day for 2-
day turtles, 2-day honeybees, and 
5-day owls. 

Welcome to the 2017-2018 preschool year! My name is Dana 
Armstrong and I am the new director here at Fort Hill Preschool. Our 
teachers have been working so hard to get everything in the building 
looking great and we are looking forward to greeting you all next week.  
 
 
  School begins at 9:00 AM. Drop off begins at 8:45.  Anyone who 

arrives after 9:00 AM please ring the bell as all outside doors are 
locked to ensure the safety of our students.  If you walk your child into 
the building or walk to pick them up, please park on the right side of 
the drive or in one of the lots off of Edgewood Avenue.  The left lane 
is the drop-off lane and pickup lane. Please hold your carpool number 
up at pickup. Pickup begins at 11:45.  If your child will be riding home 
with someone not listed on your pick up list, you will need to send in a 
signed and dated note.  
*IMPORTANT* during pickup children must be holding hands with an 
adult at all times.  Teachers will walk children to you and hand them 
off. Please remind your children of this.  
 
  Birthday celebrations are very important to us! If you would like to 

send in a special snack, please check with your teacher about allergies 
that may be in your child’s class.  
 
 Please do not send drinks to school with your child.  We have 

filtered water to go with our snacks.  Sippy cups and juice boxes are 
not necessary and cause confusion when some children have them and 
some do not.   
 
 Please do not send your child to preschool if they have a fever 

(must be fever free for 24 hours), a persistent cough,  a thick runny 
nose, vomiting, or diarrhea.  Germs are something we encourage not to 
share. Immunization records or exemptions are due by the end of the 
month!  
 
 Be sure to follow us on facebook! And check out our webpage at 

www.forthillchurch.org for newsletters, calendars, the handbook, as well 
as other important information.  

 

***REMINDER*** 
Tuition is DUE BY THE 5TH OF THE 
MONTH. Payments can be mailed 
or dropped off in the little red 
school house located outside the 
director’s office.   

 

CHAPERONES AND SUBS 
 
If you are interested in subbing or 
chaperoning a field trip (only 4 year 
old classes do field trips) please be 
sure to sign up during Open House. 
We will have a Safe Place Policies 
training on September 25th at 9:30. 
More info to come!  

 

September 
NEWS 

http://www.forthillchurch.org/

